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THE RABBI ' S STUDY 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver, 
The Temple, 

TORONTO 

East 105th St. and Ansel Rd., 
Cleveland, Ohio. 

Dear Rabbi Silver: 

I 

February 4, 1947. 

In a letter you wrote me some time ago you referred to 
the attaok delivered by Dr. Rabinowitch of Montreal on Zionism 
and Canadian Jewry. Herewith you will find enclosed a pamphlet 
copy of an address I delivered in answer to his diatribe. 
Perhaps you will be interested in reading it. 

In your last Bulletin, I re~d that you delivered an 
address on P~ator Niemoeller, and rejected an invitation to attend 
a lecture which he was scheduled to deliver. I am in full accord 
with the stand you took in this matter and had planned to do that 
very thing when he visits Toronto. I u.nderstaal that he will be 
here. 

Although I have gathered some data about him from 
news~and negazine articles, I am wondering \vhether you would 
have~ecr~tary sand me the facts on whioh you based your address 
exposing his Nazi sympathies and aotivitiea. Perhaps she oould 
mail me a copy of the lecture itself; it undoubtedly contains 
the factual material that I am anxious to have at my disposal. 
I expeot to speak publicly on Niemoeller, if his projected trip to 
Toronto mterializes. Your asslsta.noe will be deeply appreciated. 

~1th every good wish, I am, 

Sine erely yours, 

Rabbi Abraham L. Feinberg. 

P.s.--Recently the Toronto ~Telegram", a bitterly anti-Zionist 
and imperialist newspaper, published an editorial which I think 
will interest you very much. It is herewith enclosed. 




